
September 22. 1978

Mr. Ray E. Snyder
Dulin, Thienpont. Potthast &

Snyder. Ltd.
Suite 606
135 South Lasalle Street
Chicago, Ulinois 60603

Dear Ray:

Thanks for your letter of September 19 and September 20. So
far the consensus appears to be that we should not be a member
of IMRG and for the moment 1 see no reason to pursue that matter
further.

Your letter of September 19 outlining some approaches to place
SUPA before variOls industry groups addreli\ses some ve;ry good
point!i!,:W~!~!lI think shou14 be raiseddtll:'ing the TrusteeQ:! meeting
in Atlanta. It seems to me that what you Iiluggest iIil really part v .
of the educational job for Which we believe the SUPA organiZation
is intended and any information which would gUide the membership
in dealing more effectively with companies would, I think. be
welcome to them all. You might prepare an Outline for the planned
February meeting to logically discuss the$e items. I appreci/lte
your attention to these various matters.

Best regards.

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
Px'esi4en~

HWlli:rw

cc·-Mary Spores


